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Several designs have been considered for reconfiguring access to I-5,

and across I-5, from the east through the Marine Drive interchange area.

All of the options have advantages and disadvantages. The project will

continue to attempt to minimize adverse impacts to all resources and

property owners as much as practicable. We urge Jubitz and other

stakeholders to continue to coordinate with ODOT and the project to

determine if there are refinements or measures that can be implemented

to reduce the impacts Mr. Stibolt outlines in this letter.

There will be additional out-of-direction travel for vehicles from I-5 to

Jubitz but the proposed local street network provides good intersection

spacing on Vancouver Way which will improve traffic operations.  There

is no out of direction travel for vehicles destined to the interchange from

Jubitz – the distance is virtually the same compared to existing.  There is

actually some improvement by removing the out of direction loops on the

existing northbound entrance ramp.  The access between MLK Jr. Blvd

and Marine Drive and Vancouver Way is improved by adding

acceleration and deceleration length on the connections and appropriate

weave distance between the connections and the interchange. The

proposed layout simplifies the network by providing better spacing in the

connections to redesign the three streets that currently connect near the

interchange. 
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